
General Announcements 

05-01-2022 

 

 
Congratulations Howard and Indira on your First Holy Communion! May the 

Lord continue to bless and keep you! 

 

Now is the time for the Archdiocese of Detroit’s annual CSA Campaign. The St. 

Charles 2022 CSA Goal is $35,260.00. Your generous donations to the CSA 

campaign helps St. Charles to provide services and assistance to our neighbors! 

Donations can be made at https://give.aod.org/. You can also drop a check in our 

collection basket (please be sure to write “CSA-2022” on the memo line. 

 

This summer we are going to focus on evangelization in our neighborhood. We 

hope to form teams of two that will visit our neighbors and talk with them about 

our Catholic faith, inviting them to experience our faith at St. Charles. If you are 

interested in this ministry, please sign-up on the sheet on the back table by the 

door. Training will be provided in June. 

 

There are white Easter Season prayer books available in a basket in the back. 

Please help yourself as you leave today. 

 

Please see today’s Vigil for information on our upcoming Vacation Bible School.  

 

Friday mass attendance is growing. Please join us is you can. Mass begins at 

11am. 

https://give.aod.org/

